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Section I: General Overview and Next Steps

On 12 March 2014, Public Interest Registry (PIR) submitted a Registry Services Evaluation Policy
(RSEP) request to offer support for mandatory technical bundling of second level domain names for
.NGO and .ONG. Upon review of the request, ICANN made a preliminary determination that the
proposed Registry Service might raise significant Stability or Security issues (as defined in Sections 1.3
and 1.4 of the RSEP), and referred the proposal to the Registry Services Technical Evaluation Panel
(RSTEP) (as defined in Section 1.5 of the RSEP), and simultaneously the RSEP request was posted for
community input, in which no comments were received. The RSTEP prepared a written report
regarding the proposed Registry Service’s effect on Security or Stability.

On 29 July 2014, the RSTEP report was posted for public comment to seek community input on the
report, in which no comments were received.

Following the public comment period for the RSTEP report, the report (along with a summary of any
public comments) shall be forwarded to the ICANN Board for consideration.

Section ll: Contributors

No public comments were received.

Section Ill: Summary of Comments

No public comments were received.

Section IV: Analysis of Comments

No public comments were received.




